
Please phone 1800 753 730 if you 
have any questions or concerns.

Stockyard Hill Wind Farm will be open 
for FREE bus tours on Sunday 27 October 

between 10am and 2pm.
 

BOOKINGS ARE ESSENTIAL 

Tours will depart from the Skipton Recreation Reserve, Lot 1A Smythe Street, Skipton. 
All attendees should wear closed toe shoes and dress for all weather conditions.  

Please note that all children must be accompanied by an adult.

Food and entertainment provided at the Club Rooms  
for those waiting for a bus.

Book online at: 
https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/clean-energy-council-national

-wind-farm-open-day-registration-72339670903
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